
NO.T-17012/1/2018-Acad Desk
Government of India

Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances and Pensions
Department of Personnel & Training

Training Division
Old JNU Campus, Block IV,

New Mehrauli Road, New Delhi-110067
12 November, 2018

To

1. All Chief Secretaries of States/UTs
2. All Secretaries of Ministries/Departments in Government of India
3. JS (UT), MHA, North Block, New Delhi

Sub: Postponement of 14th Round of Phase III MCTP for IAS which was scheduled
from 19th November to 14th December, 2018

Madam/Sir,

I am directed to refer to this Department's 0.0. letter of even No. dated
16.08.2018 and letter of even No. dated 11.10.2018 and to inform that the 14th round
of MCTP Phase Ill, which was scheduled from 19th November to 14th December,
2018, has been postponed due to not receiving the sufficient number of nominations.

2. The new dates and schedule will be communicated in due course.

Yours faithfully,

~~
(Syed Imran Ahmed)

Under Secretary to the Government of India
Telephone: 011-26107967

E-mail: syedimran.ahmed@nic.in

Copy to: Shri Rajesh Arya, Course Coordinator (MCTP Phase Ill), LBSNAA,
Mussoorie-248179


